MANATEE COUNTY

FACSIMILE FLORIDA

December 29, 2008
TO: All Interested Bidders

SUBJECT: Invitation for Bid #09-0278DC
SR64 Boat Ramp Improvements
ADDENDUM #3

Bidders are hereby notified that this Addendum shall be acknowledged on the Bid
Form signature pages and made a part of the above named bidding and contract
documents.

The following items are issued to add to, modify, and clarify the bid and contract
documents. These items shall have the same force and effect as the original bidding
and contract documents, and cost involved shall be included in the bid prices. Bids to
be submitted on the specified bid date, shall conform to the additions and revisions
listed herein.

1. Question:
Sheet 8 of the drawings specifies the tops of the existing piles be repaired: breaking
away all loose concrete to performing the repair. To properly do this, the decking
and much of the substructure on the docks will need to be removed/replaced...Is this
the intention of the County?

Response:

The County does not intend to make any modifications to the existing docks.
Existing docks will be protected during the proposed construction. Minor repair to
existing piling shall be done in accordance with Detail E-8 on Sheet 8.

2. Plan Sheet 8, Detail D-8: Delete title “PILE REPAIR DETAIL” and replace with
“TYPICAL SECTION.”

3. Plan Sheet 8, Detail E-8: Delete title “PILE DETAIL” and replace with “PILE REPAIR
DETAIL.”
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If you have submitted a bid prior to receiving this addendum you may request in writing
that your original, sealed bid be returned to your firm. All sealed bids received will be
opened on the date stated.

THIS ADDENDUM MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED ON THE BID FORM FOR YOUR
BID TO BE CONSIDERED RESPONSIVE.

Bids will be received at Manatee County Purchasing, 1112 Manatee Avenue West,
Suite 803, Bradenton, Florida 34205 until January 7, 2009 at 3:00 P.M.

Sincerely,

(\uw 7 Undiorj—
‘ 'R C. "Rob' Cuthbert, C.R
t Purchasing Division Manager
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